
How can I help Afghan 
Refugees in Norfolk?

We are accepting donations of money to support Afghanistan 
refugees as they find sanctuary in Norfolk.

Please donate on Scopay, or alternatively bring money into 
reception. 

Donations will be collected from Monday 11th October - Sunday 31st 
October

Money will be sent to the Alive UK

Norfolk County 
Council are 

accepting donations 
of furniture- please 

see this link

Could you provide accommodation? 
Contact Refugees at home using this 

link.

If you have a whole property that 
could house a refugee family, use 

this link and scroll to the 
‘Accommodation’ section

Alive UK Charity in Chantry Place (Chapelfield) are accepting donations of:
• Men’s clothes especially small and medium 

• Fashionable teenage clothes
• Sports clothes

• Toiletries
It is a place where the families can go and choose clothes and toiletries.

HHS will be taking donations to this charity. Please leave donations at 
reception. 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/norfolk-county-council-news-and-updates/afghan-resettlement
https://www.refugeesathome.org/
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/norfolk-county-council-news-and-updates/afghan-resettlement

